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First paddle of 2018. The ice is out of Cranberry Lake! — in Seeleys Bay.
says James Raffan.

Spring is coming!! There have been snowdrop
and crocus sitings and Mr. Raffan and his
pensive companion have completed their first T
paddle of the season. It's also less than 2 months

to the Seeley’s Bay Annual Red Canoefest. Watch
for details at www.redcanoefest.com.

We are planning our annual Pitch in and Clean Up
followed by a BBQ on April 28th. What a great
way to say hello to neighbours while sprucing up
our village.

Township News — The Seeley’s Bay Area Residents’ Association sends a
representative to monthly meetings that include four village
associations. This “PEER” committee is the format for discussing public
works and planning issues, advancing village revitalization objectives,
and identifying shared opportunities with other villages. The
Township recently approved investments in some improvements for
the Community Hall . A study on the potential for improvements to
the public harbour is forthcoming, and way finding signs should be in
place by this summer to help visitors to our community find their

way to public facilities.

Upcoming Events

April 15 -2pm
Chris Murphy Concert
@ the hall $20

April 17 - 7pm
Bluegrass Concert
@ the hall $25

April 28 - T1am
The Nest Egg
Pitch In Clean Up!

May 19 - 9am
Bake Sale

porch across from
Freshmart

Jun 2
Red Canoefest

July 1
Canada Day - Village Wide




The Great Golden Egg - Get Away !

What started out as a simple egg hunt on March 31st
turned into an adventure when one golden egg jumped
from a warm pocket, launched itself off Haskin’s

Point and into the Rideau Canal. Not even a local

angler could convince this lone egg to return to

its rightful owners.

We are happy to report that our
young adventurers exchanged
their amazing story for a yummy
chocolate treat at Ridgway
Confections. We regret to
inform you however, this rogue
egg a.k.a.“goldie” is still on the
loose - a chocolate reward is
being offered for her return.

WANT TO KNOW MORE OR GET INVOLVED?

If you are interested in volunteering, have something to donate or would like more information about the Seeley’s Bay Area
Residents’ Association, please contact sbara@seeleysbay.com.

This e-newsletter is currently sent to over 300 households every few months. To sign up, please email us at:

newsletter@seeleysbay.com.

Please print a copy of our newsletter and post a copy on your public bulletin board and/or share copies with neighbours.

You can also join over a 1000 people and follow us on our Facebook page, Support Seeley’s Bay Ontario - ‘Like’ us to
get the latest area news. And there are lots more photos of our community in our Albums!

www.visitseeleysbay.ca or www.seeleysbay.com



